## It's concert time!!!



Dear Beginning Band Families:

Our **first and debut concert** this year is scheduled for Monday evening, **December 17 at 6:00 pm**. You will be happily surprised at the progress our beginners have made in less than three months! More information and specifics regarding our concert night are on the way.

It has been our experience in the past that our band plays best when we can rehearse the morning of the concert. Therefore, our rehearsals for the week of

December 17 are: **Monday, December 17** and Tuesday, **December 18** ONLY (NO Wednesday or Thursday morning practices that week).

Our bus service will operate as normal and take Foothill and Saratoga Elementary students to their schools on both Monday (12/17) and Tuesday (12/18) mornings. Tuesday will be an important 2012 sendoff rehearsal, concert review, and a Fall semester celebration. (Our **first class of 2013** will be held on Tuesday morning, **January 8**, once school is back in session.)

Please make a note of this change on your December calendars and plan to have your musician at Argonaut by 7:15 on *Monday, December 17* for our final practice before our big night. Thanks very much for help in adjusting our rehearsal schedule!

Mrs. Dugan & Mrs. Sutterfield